
Notice for all churches in the Newcastle-upon-Tyne Methodist District 

International Student Centre 50th Anniversary 
  

Following the closure of the Methodist International House on 

Osbourne Road, Newcastle in 1972, the International Student 

Centre (ISC) was established in 1973 in order to make contact 

with a larger number of students coming to study in Newcastle 

from overseas.  Over the last 50 years thousands of 

international students and their families have had their time in 

Newcastle transformed by the dedicated work of the staff and 

volunteers of the ISC. 
 

The ISC Committee is planning to hold an event in the summer to celebrate and give 

thanks for all that has been achieved over the last 50 years.  We would like to invite 

anyone who has been associated with the ISC either as a volunteer with our language 

classes and other activities or as a member of the committee.   Without the support 

we have received over all those years none of this would have been possible so it would 

be good to reconnect with those who have given their time and expertise. 
 

Anyone wishing to be involved in the 50th Anniversary Celebration should contact myself 

or the ISC at Brunswick Methodist Church. 
 

Revd Malcolm Hickox, ISC Committee Chair 

malcolm.hickox1@gmail.com   0191 237 1776 
 

International Student Centre c/o Brunswick Methodist Church 

Brunswick Place, Newcastle-upon-Tyne, NE1 7BJ 

iscnewcastle@gmail.com 
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